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My name is Carver Akiteru Oblander and I live in SE Portland. As the needs of our 

state continue to grow and evolve, intercity rail will need to be a key part of the 

transportation picture for Oregonians. Currently, intercity public transit is often an 

afterthought, and falls to fractured local transit authorities to cobble together. Having 

a dedicated department at the state level will help keep these efforts on track and 

ensure they are efficient and prudent investments for our state. Please support this 

bill to help ensure a better and more accessible future for Oregon's transportation 

infrastructure. 

 

Thank you for your time. 


